
 

 
 

 

To:  US Sales and Distribution 

Re:  Discontinuance of Sale for the Braun ThermoScan PRO 4000 Thermometer Effective 

November 1, 2015 

From:  Cindy Kuiper, Global Product Manager, Thermometry 

This letter is to provide formal notification that effective November 1, 2015, Welch Allyn, Inc. will discontinue the 

general sale of the Braun ThermoScan PRO 4000 Thermometer.    

Welch Allyn will continue to provide technical support and service for the PRO 4000 for a period of 5 years or until 

parts are no longer available from our suppliers.  Our Technical Support can be reached in the USA by calling 

800.535.6663 or by visiting our website at http://www.welchallyn.com/en/other/contact-us.html 

The Braun PRO4000 will be replaced by the Braun PRO6000, which will be available for sale beginning September 1, 

2015. A separate communication on this product is forthcoming. 

 

Part Numbers Being Discontinued 11/1/2015 

Part Number Description 

04000-200 Braun ThermoScan Pro 4000 Ear Thermometer 

04000-300 
Braun ThermoScan Pro 4000 Ear Thermometer with 
recharging base station 

04000-400 
Braun ThermoScan Pro 4000 Ear Thermometer with 
recharging base station and roll stand 

  
Please Note:  The Braun Pro4000 Probe Covers and accessories are not 
impacted by this discontinuance and remain available for sale 
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